
Tiger Fans,

Spring is always an exciting time on our campus. As the days get longer we are excited to spend
more time together at events like tennis, baseball, soccer, and track. Exciting facility upgrades such
as those occurring at our baseball facility ensure our time together is more comfortable and that our
student athletes remain competitive.

We understand that with ongoing construction, there may be some inconveniences, particularly
regarding parking arrangements. Your regular parking spot may be unavailable due to construction.

To ensure smooth access to our events, we kindly ask for your cooperation in adhering to designated
parking spaces. In recent events, we have encountered challenges with entry and exit due to vehicles
parked outside of designated areas, causing disruptions for everyone attending. Please refer to the
map below for updated parking instructions.

Additionally, the typical entrance to soccer games has been relocated to across from our wrestling
building.

Thank you for your continued support and understanding as we work to enhance our facilities for the
benefit of our entire community.

Go Tigers!




